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Fairview (Architectural) made submission 23 to the inquiry into non-
conforming building products in the 44th Parliament.

This document is intended as a supplementary submission to the original 
submission 23.  

All submissions received in the 44th Parliament can be accessed via the 
following link: 
http: //www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Economics/Non-conforming_products/Submissions
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27/10/16 
 
Attn: Committee Secretary 
Senate Economics Legislation Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra   ACT   2600 
 
 
RE: Invitation to make a submission to the Senate Economics Committee's re-referred 
inquiry into non-conforming building products 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
We make our submission as follows: 
 
We believe that the policing and enforcing of existing regulations needs to be upheld – 
particularly in our area of specialty being building cladding and facades. Independent verification 
and testing systems need to be monitored for consistency and accuracy. 
 
Please take this in conjuction with our earlier submission into the original inquiry in July last 
year.  
 
Any queries please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ashley How 
Technical Manager 
 

  

Non-conforming building products
Submission 77


	Blank Page



